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Question No. 25 

Senator Carr asked the following question in writing at the hearing on 24 May 2006: 

The Department advised in response to a question taken on notice in February that the draft 
response to the Privacy Commissioner’s Review has been under consideration by Ministers since 
December 2005.  Can you provide any further information on when the Government will present its 
response to the Review? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The draft response to the Privacy Commissioner’s Review remains under consideration by the 
Government. 
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